From: Rose Janson

Sent: April 12, 2024 11:54 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Our Transit System should remain PUBLIC!

External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear City of Hamilton

We strongly urge you to keep profit motives out of Hamilton's transit system. The reasons are many-

We appreciate, and use public transit all the time!

A publicly run system will:

*

keep taxpayer money and fares in Hamilton

*

provide good, green jobs for Hamiltonians

*

keep fares lower

*

support efficient transit connections between the LRT and city bus routes

*

ensure greater accountability, transparency, and local agency in decision making